
 

 

 

Dear Second Grader and Family, 

Hello! Welcome to second grade! My name is Mrs. Besold and I am thrilled to be 
your teacher this year! You are going to have a blast in second grade and learn so much 
in Room 8!  

 My husband, Freddie, and I have two wonderful children. Our daughter, Kaylee, 
is going into seventh grade and our son, Derick, is going into fifth grade! My family and 
I love spending our summer days outdoors enjoying the beautiful weather, fresh air 
and swimming. We live very close to the beach so if we are not swimming in our pool we 
are usually at the beach! We often go kayaking, paddle boarding and fishing. 

  This summer, my family and I will be 


